
 

 

 

 

Weekly News 
8th June 2018 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds

We have learnt the 
alternative 'ai' sounds with 
'ay' in lay and stay. We also 
looked at the spellings for 

'igh' and 'ie' words and 
highlighted the difference 
between using the word 'I'. 

Maths

This week we have looked at 
CAPACITY . 

Measuring and comparing 
different amounts of liquid. 
Why not estimate how many 
cups of water it will take to 

fill a bucket at home? 

Our new topic...

Next week we are starting our 
new topic, Under the Sea! We 

will be finding out about all 
sorts of undersea creatures. 

Starting with Sharks and 
Whales next week! Can you 

write a fact at home over the 
weekend to bring in and share 

with the class?

PE Kits

Please remember to return 
PE kits! We do indoor and 
outdoor PE every week. 

Please make sure everything 
is labelled! The children need 
outdoor shoes e.g. trainers. 

Sunflower Assembly

We are very excited about 
our last class assembly next 
Tuesday at 2.45pm (12th 
June). Sunflower parents 

are warmly welcomed to come 
and watch us perform! 

Show and Tell
A reminder that toys for 

show and tell must be topic-
based - please remind 

children to avoid 
disappointment. Home 

learning, special news and 
personal achievements are of 

course always welcome.  
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